
OFFICIAL NOTICE
MUNICIPALITY OF

MONROEVILLE
TAKE NOTICE that Monroeville
Municipal  Council  will
consider  the  following
Ordinance(s):
1.  An  Ordinance  of  the
Municipality  of  Monroeville
fixing the Real Estate Millage
for  land,  buildings  and
structures for 2024.
2.  An  Ordinance  of  the
Municipality of Monroeville to
provide for the adoption of a
budget  containing  estimates
of  proposed  revenues  and
expenditures for the calendar
year  beginning  January  1,
2024.
3.  An  Ordinance  of  the
Municipality  of  Monroeville
continuing the Deed Transfer,
Mercantile  Tax,  Business
Privilege  Tax  and  Local
Services Tax pursuant to the
Local  Tax  Enabling  Act  of
1965, as amended.
4.  An  Ordinance  of  the
Municipality  of  Monroeville
adjusting  the  salary  system
structure of 2024.
5.  An  Ordinance  of  the
Municipality  of  Monroeville
establishing  the  2024  Fee
Schedule.
6.  An  Ordinance  of  the
Municipality  of  Monroeville,
pursuant to Section 501(i) of
the  Monroeville  Home  Rule
Charter, establishing the salary
and  fringe  benefits  for  the
position of Municipal Manager
for the 2024/2025 time period.
The  Ordinance(s)  will  be
considered  at  the  Municipal
Council  Meeting on Tuesday,
December 12,  2023, at  7:00
pm. Copies of the proposed
Ordinance(s)  are  available
during normal business hours,
Monday through Friday, at the
Monroeville  Municipal
Building,  2700  Monroeville
Boulevard,  Monroeville,
Pennsylvania 15146.

Timothy J. Little
Municipal Manager


